FitConnect 3.0 Update

On Tuesday, April 29, at 9 p.m. EDT, FitConnect will
be shut down as we migrate all customer data to the

new, improved FitConnect 3.0 launching on Monday,
May 5.

During the blackout period (Tuesday, April 29 at 9
p.m. EDT - Monday, May 5 at 8 a.m. EDT), customers
can place orders through Fitting Consultancy by
email at fitting-support@bostonsight.org or calling
888-SCLERAL, Option 2. Orders will continue to be
manufactured and will be shipped by May 5.

On Monday, May 5 at 8 a.m. EDT customers will
receive an email inviting you to access your
FitConnect 3.0 account and to update your
password to meet enhanced security standards. You
will be able to access all prior ordering history.



